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Dear Maxine

I am sending you a copy of a letter I have just written

to Francois Gros. I hope in writing to him 1 have also
expressed your point of view. If there are any matters

in my letter with which you don't agree, please do not

hesitate to write to me about it. We are naturally keen

that all the lecturers at the Spetsai meeting should be

clear about why the meeting is being held.

Yours sincerely

a

(anu
F.H.C. Crick


